
 

  
 Museum Board Memorandum 
 

 
 
TO: METROPOLITAN MUSEUM BOARD DATE:  APRIL 11, 2018  
  
FROM:  MUSEUM DEPARTMENT  
 
SUBJECT: PROPOSED OFF-SITE BOARD MEETING LOCATIONS  
 
 
ISSUE 
 
Consider relocating some regular monthly Metropolitan Museum Board meetings to off-site 
locations within the City of Riverside.  
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
That the Museum Board consider hosting at least three (3) of its regular monthly meetings in off-
site locations within the City of Riverside during June, October, and December 2018.  
 
BACKGROUND 
 
The Metropolitan Museum Board has hosted its regular monthly meetings outside the Main 
Museum (3580 Mission Inn Avenue, 2nd floor conference room) in prior years. The goal was 
often a site tour for Museum location orientation with Museum Board members.  
 
DISCUSSION  
 
Board member Chuck Wilson suggested hosting at least five (5) regular Metropolitan Museum 
Board meetings annually in off-site locations throughout the City of Riverside to engage various 
neighborhoods and community members. Suggested locations would be community centers, 
libraries, or universities. Staff proposes meeting offsite in the months of June, October, and 
December 2018. Locations to be determined. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT 
 
There is no fiscal impact associated with this report. There is potential for lost rental income to 
other City meeting locations. 
 
 
Prepared by: Mary Hughes, Metropolitan Museum Board Chair 
Submitted by:  Robyn G. Peterson, Ph.D., Museum Director 
Approved by:  Alexander T. Nguyen, Assistant City Manager  

  


